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FALCON NEWS
P R I N C I P A L ,  C L A Y T O N  C O B B
A S S I S T A N T  P R I N C I P A L ,  K A T H E R I N E  S U C K L E  

I T ' S  A  GREAT  T IME  TO  BE  A  FA LCON !

5:30 PM Basketball 5/6 @ FBCS
6:30 PM Basketball 7/8 @ FBCS 

8:30 AM Spelling Bee in Gym
NO TUTORING 

Spirit Shirt Day
5:00 PM Golf Meeting in Gym

TUTORING IS BACK!

Mass @ 8:15 AM for everyone!

8:15 AM Mass  
9:30 AM Talent Show 
Half-day dismissal for students

President's Day - NO SCHOOL

Upcoming Events!
Monday, 2/7

Tuesday, 2/8

Wednesday, 2/9

Thursday, 2/10

Friday, 2/11

Friday, 2/18

Monday, 2/21

www.sjsfalcons.org                                                                                                                                              318-865-3585

February 7, 2022
Dear St. Joseph Families,
Thank you is something we often hear for our
contributions but I feel like it is never said enough.
I wish to say thank you to our parents who gave of
their time and energy last week to make Catholic
Schools Week a success. Two of my favorite parts
of Catholic Schools Week are the Sunday Mass and
the Open House.  Our students dress in school
uniform on Sunday while serving, singing, and
reading.  People in the parish know me by now and
were quick to tell me how impressed they were by
our students. Thank you for having your kids there
to display their talents and to answer the call to
serve.
Thank you to the parents who came to serve at our
Open House. It is an important night where other
families want to know more about SJS and to begin
the discernment process about where to enroll
their children.  Whether setting up for the night
with organizing and decorating, providing personal
testimony of positive experiences, facilitating
conversations between guests and faculty, it was
truly an exciting night.
I also wish to thank everyone who contributed to
the Penny Wars competition. SJS raised funds for
Mary's House, a local organization who assists
mothers who said yes to life and need some
additional assistance. Funds raised will provide
families with supplies and support needed in
caring for a newborn. To our Falcon Family, I say
THANK YOU. St. Joseph, pray for us.
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FEB. 14TH-18THFEB. 14TH-18TH

LATE NIGHTLATE NIGHT
SHOPPINGSHOPPING  

TUESDAY AND THURSDAYTUESDAY AND THURSDAY
3-6PM3-6PM

STUDENTS WILL SHOP DURINGSTUDENTS WILL SHOP DURING
LIBRARY TIMELIBRARY TIME

DONT FORGET ABOUT EWALLETDONT FORGET ABOUT EWALLET
AND ONLINE SHOPPING!AND ONLINE SHOPPING!

YOU CAN DO BOTH BY VISITINGYOU CAN DO BOTH BY VISITING
OUR BOOKFAIR SITE ATOUR BOOKFAIR SITE AT  

HTTPS://WWW.SCHOLASTIC.COM/BF/HTTPS://WWW.SCHOLASTIC.COM/BF/
STJOSEPH1951STJOSEPH1951





GOT
MARDI GRAS

BEADS?
PLEASE CONSIDER

DONATING YOUR BEADS TO
K4 FOR THEIR KREWE OF

CARPENTER PARADE
*BEADS CAN BE DROPPED OFF IN THE

OFFICE




